
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK 

Notice is hereby given that the Trustees of the Village of Innsbrook will hold a public hearing at 

the Village of Innsbrook, Village Hall, 1835 Highway F, Innsbrook, MO on Tuesday, June 13, 

2023 at 5:00 pm (CST) on the proposed 2023-2024 fiscal year budget. All interested residents 

will be given the opportunity to speak. A copy of the proposed budget is available for review at 

Innsbrook Village Hall during regular office hours and at www.villageofinnsbrook.org. 

Any individual who requires accommodations to attend or participate in the public hearing  

should contact the Village Hall 48 hours in advance of the meeting by calling (636)745-8844. 

Carla Ayala 

Village Administrator/Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Published in the Warren County Record May 18, 2023 


